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A RECENT SUCCESS

Thank you to everyone who
has been attending Sunday
School or Youth Bible Class.
Just a reminder that we meet
each week at 9:45 a.m.

Thank You to everyone who

helped clear the church

narthex and library so new
carpeting can be put in.

online waiver at verticalendeavors.com

October 2019

OPEN YOUTH ROOM SCHEDULE FOR OCTOBER

We will have our regular Open Youth Rooms during the month of October on
Sunday, October 13 and 27. Join us at 6:30 p.m. both nights for a devotion,
fellowship, fun and a quick event update. You should be ready to sign up for
future events on the Youth Group Bulletin Board.

We will have time for some gym activities or possible outside fun.

Friends are always invited to attend. We will conclude each night at 8:00
p-m. Remember there is always fresh food in the refrigerator.

“Let us not become weary in doing good, for at
the proper time we will reap a harvest if we do
not give up.” Galatians 6:9

ROCK CLIMBING - OCTOBER 12

There was a lot of interest to go back to Vertical Endeavors for indoor rock
climbing. We will leave Trinity school at 6:00 p.m. on Saturday, October 12.
We should return around 9:45 p.m.

Verical Endeavors requires that you fill out the online waiver. These are good
for two years. In order do be safe I am asking that all attendees fill out the

Friends are, once again, welcome to attend. Please add them to the sign-up sheet and let them know to fill out the waiver.

Cost for the event is $20 and includes everything you need to climb. Make sure you are wearing closed toe gym shoes.

Refreshments will be supplied. They do have vending machines but no snack bar.

LADIES AID RUMMAGE SALE SET-UP AND CLEAN-UP

We have been asked to set up the tables for the Ladies Aid Rummage Sale on Sunday, October 20. The moving of

furniture will begin following the 11:00 a.m. worship service, probably close to 12:00 noon. It should take about 45

minutes to do this.

The clean-up will begin at 12:00 noon on Saturday, October 26. This is the same day as Feed My Starving Children. The

clean-up will probably take a little longer depending on how many helpers we have.

Both of these will be Youth Only point opportunities.



FEED MY STARVING CHILDREN - OCTOBER 26

Thank you to everyone who signed up to head to Feed My Starving Children in Aurora on Saturday, October 26. We will
meet at Trinity School at 5:30 p.m. and should return around 10:00 p.m. Our actual packing time is from 7-9 p.m.

We will go out to eat (probably Chick-Fil-A) before we head to the FMSC warehouse. Dinner will be covered by the Youth

Contact Us

Trinity Youth Group
11500 German Church Road
Burr Ridge, Il. 60527

708-839-1200 ext. 6
708-990-5020 (Mr. Grady’s Cell)

rgrady@tlbr.org

WORKCAMP - SUMMER 2020

Group.

The cost for this is $10 which is a donation to the organization. The sign up
deadline is October 13 (Open Youth Room).

Bring extra money for the gift shop.

WINTER SKI RETREAT - JANUARY 1-3

Our Winter Ski Retreat is right around the corner. I need a definite count by
Sunday, October 20. The Wilderness Resort will be our place to stay for the
three days. We will ski at Cascade Mountain on January 2.

We will depart from Trinity school at 10:00 a.m. on January 1. We should
return early afternoon on January 3.

Cost for the three days is $175.00. This money can come out of your account.
There will be waivers and other medical forms coming out closer to the event.

The sign-up sheet is in the Youth Room. Remember if you are bringing a
friend to put them on the list.

The summer mission trip is filling up. Even though it is only October, if you are sure you are going you should add your
name to the list. We are holding 20 spots, but we can add to it if needed. The last day to sign-up or backout is March 15.

Remember we are leaving early on July 18 and will return in the afternoon on July 25. If you have any questions regarding

this event, please contact me.



